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General Comment

I agree that the proposed amendments to the system of records notices are a necessary step in ensuring a
consensus with the Privacy Act of 1974. By making specific amendments, the PBGC is enhancing
transparency and also reinforcing the protection of individuals' personal information. This will help clarify
how data is collected, used, and safeguarded, ultimately creating greater trust between the PBGC and the
public.


